
 9/21/16 11:19 AM 

Attendance/Composition: 
• Alvarez, Caridad – SAC Co-Secretary 
• Bianchi, Matthew – Principal 
• Cook, Amy - Parent 
• DeLaRosa, Ana – ESOL Rep. 
• Farello, Darren – Community Rep. (Alexandra rep. 

instead) 
• Fondren, Latanya – Non-Instructional Rep. 
• Gaines, Dana – Parent 
• Goldberg, Michael – Community Rep 
• Hylton, Carol – ESE Rep. 
• LaRosa, Jon – SAC Chair 
• McKenna, Barbara – Parent 
• Montalto, Jennifer - Parent 
• Niebla, Miriam – SAC Co-Secretary 
• Rioux, Susan – Teacher 
• Stratos, Jennifer – BTU Steward 
• Tatoute, Alice – Teacher/Parent 
• Tephford-Rush, Stefanie – IZ Rep. 
• Wilson, Christine - Guidance 
• Wolfe, Jeff – SAF Co-Designee 

Guest: 
• Schwartz, Shari – 7th grade assistant principal 

 
SAC Agenda for Friday February 17, 2017 



• Call to Order 
• Approval of January 2017 minutes 
• SIP Update 
• FACE 

o Customer Service Feedback 
o Multi-Cultural Night 

• School Update-Bianchi 
• New Business 
• Next Meeting March 17 
• Adjourn 

 
Minutes: 
 
Call to Order at 8:05 AM 
 
Approval of February 2017 Minutes 

• Motion to approve: Wolfe 
• 2nd Motion: Farello 
• All approve; no one opposed 

 
SIP Update 
 
FACE 

• Costumer Service Feedback-- 
o Customer service is district-wide initiative 



o Will have a computer in the security office to 
encourage parents to give feedback 

o QR Posters with link to survey to solicit customer 
service feedback 

o Review of Survey Questions 
• Multi-cultural Night 

o Will take place Thursday, March 9 
o Celebrates diversity 
o Encourage student and parent involvement 
o PTA helping to organize 
o More information forthcoming 

 
School Update-- Bianchi 

• PTA is being celebrated at district volunteer breakfast 
• Orchestra—10 students are on the all-county orchestra 

band 
• The Harvest Drive—we will be having the basketball game 

on Thursday, Feb. 23 
• Testing is coming up on Tuesday, Feb. 28;  

o 8th grade will take exam on computers 
o 6th and 7th grade exams are paper-based 

• Mr. Ecklund was honored for 5 straight years of band 
superior ratings 

• Other FSA test dates are on the school website 
• Matriculation —  



o Park Trails and Heron Heights 5th graders will visiting 
our school next week, Feb. 21-22 

o Riverglades’ 5th graders will be March 6 
o Incoming 6th grade course cards will be distributed 

March 2nd  
o Will have informational night for incoming 6th grade 

on March 14th at 6:30 
o 6th graders will have two elective options, no elective 

wheel. 
o Douglas curriculum night took place for incoming 9th 

graders on February 15th at Stoneman Douglas;  
o Course cards for incoming freshman (our current 8th 

grade students) are due on March 10 
o We plan on showcasing Stoneman Douglas club 

offerings here at Westglades; and plan on having 
something similar next year for elementary students.  

• The 5K Run is coming up on March 4 at 7:00 pm 
 
New Business 

• McKenna — raises concern that the “push-ins” for level 1 
and 2 reading students is not taking place; Roberts will 
address. 

• Gaines — raises concern regarding car running on the 
carline 

o Discussion - possible actions suggested 



 
Next Meeting March 17, 2017 
 
Meeting adjourn: 8:25 AM 


